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Brown and Root, Incorporated
Attn: Mr. Mylte 3. Pieper i

,

Senior Executive Vice President
4100 Clinton Drtye
Post Offica Box 3
Houston, Texas 770Q1 i

'

Gentlemen:

Tnank you for your lettM dated April 21, 1980, in response to our

letter dated March 26, 1980. We have no further questions at this '

time and will review your corrective action during a future inspection,

Sincerely,
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d (it, 'NI/AmpC
Uldis Potapovs, Chief
Vendor Inspection Branch
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